AGENDA MATERIAL DATE 8/10/01 ITEM NO. RA18

TO:

C.H. Huckelberry, County Administrator

VIA EMAIL:

cob mail@pima.gov

FROM:

Shannon Cabral, a very concerned citizen

CC:

The Honorable Chair and Members Pima County Board of Supervisors

DATE:

August 4, 2021

SUBJECT:

Ability of Pima County through our Public Health Agency to **Require** Masks for Students in the K-12 System and in Particularly for those Students under the

age of 12 who are not yet Eligible to be Vaccinated

I fully disagree with your memorandum dated July 30, 2021, subject: **Ability** of Pima County through our Public Health Agency to Require Masks for Students in the K-12.

We (the people) should decide what is best for us, DON'T pressure use and use fear mongering. What you are suggesting is a crime to require masks, encourage shots, next will be vaccine cards, are you really working on taking away medical decisions from the people?

You should work on stopping the illegals from entering our State; this in itself is a public health emergency and no doubt is spreading the virus.

Please Honorable Chair and members of Pima County Board of Supervisors stay out of my medical decisions. They are my personal business.

Concerned AZ resident and registered voter,

Shannon D. Cabral

AK CO-21 THE COLUMN TO THE WAY OF THE PARTY OF THE PARTY